
Campbell, Michael 
1/16/2014 3:18:56 PM
Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: FW: Colby Fire - Los Angeles COunty

This is what safety looks like.

From: Safety Alert
Sent: Thursday, January 16, 2014 2:35 PM
To: Advisors; Commissioners; Directors; Energy Division Management; Executive Safety Council; SED 
Mgrs & PPSs
Subject: Colby Fire - Los Angeles COunty

All:

On January 16, 2014 am a fire ignited, suspected due to arson near the city of Glendora (Los 
Angeles County). Utility facilities are not connected to the ignition of the fire. The fire is now 
being called the Colby Fire, and has destroyed 2 residences, shut down several schools and 
burned over 1,700 acres. The fire is currently not contained at all.

The fire has caused damage to SCE utility poles and the related equipment, the exact amount of 
damage is unknown at this time. One SCE distribution circuit relayed (shut off due to smoke) 
resulting in a power outage to 79 customers. SCE is still in the process of accessing the 
damage to its facilities in the area.

Currently, no gas facilities have been affected by the fire.

If anyone needs or would like to know more information, please contact Fadi Daye at 
(fadi.dave@,cpuc.ca.gov or 213-576-7017) directly.

Thank you for your time and attention.
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Please note that the distribution list includes Commissioners, Advisors, Directors, the 
Executive Safety Council and Energy Division management. The information about 
developing events could be confidential - please do not forward or share information 
externally. Please contact the Elizaveta Malashenko at 415-703-2274 
or eim&cpuc.ca.ctov with any questions about the process.
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